From: jimmiewb@netscape.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 2:18 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

jim beene 96 main street townsend', MA 01469-1353

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Our tax dollars were used to bail out large Wall Street firms when they were on the brink of bankruptcy. It is these same institutions who gamble on oil and who continue to profit at every American's expense.

Sincerely,

jim beene 978-597-5472